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Letter of Reference for:  South Coast Sundecks & Michael Ravenscroft 

 

To Whom It May Concern: 

We hired Michael Ravenscroft owner of South Coast Sundecks in April 2014 to redo our 600 Sq 

Ft. Sundeck.  After contacting several local companies for quotes, after just one meeting with 

Michael I knew that his was the company we would hire.  His knowledge and experience in the 

field was demonstrated during our conversation.  His product Tufdeck spoke for itself, as it was 

the nicest vinyl membrane we had seen. Michael’s detailed and categorized quote was easy to 

read.  His recommendations were fantastic and very valid. 

Onsite Michael supervised his team every step of the way ensuring that the pace was good and 

quality standards were met.  The site was tidied at the conclusion of each day.  The men were 

focussed and respectful.  We were very happy with the final outcome. Our deck is beautiful and 

friends who visit think our vinyl at first glance is planks of wood. 

Thanks to Michael and his team. 

We would gladly hire Michael again in the future. 

 

Heather & Bryce Beatty 

 

 


